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I oppose this bill because it seems to be redundant and unnecessary.  The 

harassment called out under this bill is already illegal.  What concerns me is this 

would up the chances and increase camping in places and locations through out the 

metro area and the rest of the State.  This bill seems to legalize camping under the 

guise of not harassing people.  Thanks for your time.  


